
FILE 

5126 Blazer Parkway • Dublin, Ohio • 43017 

Phone:(614)761-2688 • Fax:(614)462-1914 www.bottlawgroup.com 

November 27, 2012 

Via U.S. Mail 

Betty McCauley 
Docketing Division 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 

RE: Hamilton/AMP Meldahl Transmission Line and Substation Projects 
OPSB Case Nos. 10-2439-EL-BSB and 10-2440-EL-BTX 
Notice of Submission of Baseline TV Reception and Signal Strength Study 
to OPSB Staff 

Dear Ms. McCauley: 

On behalf of the City of Hamilton and American Municipal Power, Inc., the Applicants for 
consolidated cases 10-2439-EL-BSB and 10-2440-EL-BTX, please accept for filing in the docket 
this Notice that a Baseline TV Reception and Signal Strength Study has been submitted to OPSB 
staff members, in conformance with the Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public 
Need issued November 28, 2011. 

Please contact me with any questions. 

Sincerely, 

April R.'Bott 
Bott Law Group LLC 
5126 Blazer Parkway 
Dublin, Ohio 43017 
614-761-2688 
abott@bottlawgroup.com 
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